
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 9 June   

What has happened in school this week? 

What a joyous return to the second half of summer term the children 
have enjoyed.   
 
Children have enjoyed our very first Forest School  
session, Year’s 3, 4, 5 and 6 participated with tremendous effort at the 
inter-schools athletics event. Reception have been practising their 
handwriting, Hopper class in Year 4 welcomed their parents and carers 
into school for their Egyptian Extravaganza.   
 
We would now like to ask for your support and help please. Our 
school is shortlisted for a possible grant to purchase composite  
benches for the key stage 2 playground. Voting opens from early July 
and ends in September,.  We would be very grateful if your were able 
to support Lillington and vote when you shop.  Thank you so much in 
advance. 
 
Please do enjoy a wonderfully sunny weekend and we look forward 
welcoming you all back on Monday 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Lillington Nursery and Primary School 
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IMPORTANT NOTICES 

  
Please can you help ensure your child  

returns to school everyday with a water 
bottle and sun hat.  

Please read the 
WHIZZ notice with 
your children they 
contain lots of 
helpful tips and  
advice on page 9. 
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What has happened in Nursery this week? 

 

Nursery have been practiced their math's skills in 
provision this week! 
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What has happened in Bevan this week? 

 
Reception have been working really hard on their  
writing. They have improved so much.   

We take pictures every term of how they are doing and some of the 
transformations are amazing.  
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What has happened in Darwin this week? 
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Year 2  enjoyed reflecting on their half term  
holiday in their creative writings lesson. Practised 
their logging on skills in ICT and enjoyed work-
ing with the scratch program. 
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What has happened in Peake this week? 



  

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 9 June   

What has happened in Drew this week? 

Year 3 found a mysterious basket in their classroom  
this week. Inside contained lots of items to investigate  

After exploring their new model text, The Slave, they  
decided it must all belong to a Roman slave! 
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What has happened in Hopper this week? 

Year 4 have enjoyed making their own switches in 
science this week. Using pegs, tin foil, paper clips 
and split pins.  
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What has happened in  Pankhurst this 

week? 

Pankhurst have been working hard getting to grips 
with decimals this week.  

As well as working hard they have really enjoyed gathering materials 
and creating art outside. We then spent a little time seeing what art 
we could find in the sky. Can you spot the duck and the bear?  
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What has happened in Angelou this 

week? 

This week in Angelou, the children completed 
fieldwork activities in and around our local area.   

 They observed (and enjoyed!) some of the public facilities available 
to the community, discussed who they were likely to be catering for 
and considered how they have changed/been treated over time. 
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What has happened in King this week? 

 

 King Class finished their Nature's Art project this week. After iden-
tifying natural materials that could be used, they sketched out some 
ideas. The sketched ideas were then used to create art. Here are some 
of the examples.  
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What has happened in  Forest School this 

week? 

This week Lillington held our first Forest School 
session. The children absolutely loved being outside   

and learning some new skills. We talked about how to be safe outside 
and then they learnt some new knots. They then used these knots to 
construct their very first den. We finished by learning about the im-
portance of looking after our new equipment and how to store the 
ropes and tarpaulin neatly ready to have more fun again next week.  
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Further Notices 

 

 

There are lots of additional notices this week from various groups and 
organisations. Please read the following and attached notices. 

 

This month Lillington Connect are celebrating the 1st birthday of  

Lillington Connect! Find out what is happening in the neighbourhood 
and what we have been up to in our newsletter.  

 

 

  
  

   
  
  

https://wordpress.com/view/buckleyroadstreetparty2022.wordpress.com
https://sway.office.com/ebUJL0eDLgyDaFnx?ref=Link
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Further Notices 
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Head Teacher to Home - 9  

Further Notices 

The link to the facebook event is https://fb.me/e/1d6KBfOX5. Please 
share as widely as you can and feel free to share this email  

https://fb.me/e/1d6KBfOX5
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We are week two when we  

return on Monday 12 June 

our menus | Educaterers 

https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus
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Thank you for reading our newsletter and taking  
a note of the important information and dates.  

 
Enjoy the sunshine safely this weekend.   

We look forward to seeing you all on  
 

Monday 12 June.  


